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Karen Scapellato, Director
Patty White, Asst. Director
5100 Ravensworth Road

Annandale, VA 22003
(703) 967-0199 

Parents Day Out Preschool Program

January 9, 2020
Dear Parents,

     Registration for the 2020/2021 school year begins Monday, January 13th and will continue through Thursday, January 23rd for students currently enrolled in the school, their siblings and church members.  You must register your child during this time to insure a spot in the program next year.  We cannot guarantee a spot for any student who is not registered by January 28th.  We will open registration to the general public on Tuesday, January 29th.
    Please carefully read through the attached registration packet.  We will hold registration during regular school hours.  Please feel free to address any questions to Karen or Patty.

Sincerely,

Karen Scapellato

Patty White

Directors

